
 

March 2025  
What a busy fun month February was.  We celebrated Ground Hog Day, Valentine’s Day and Pink Shirt 
Day.  The children had so much fun exploring and learning about these topics.  Our open house was a 

great success and many families came to check out our space.  Thank you to everyone who helped 
promote the event.  If you are planning on attending next year, please ensure you register as soon as 

possible your spot for next year is not secure or held. 
 

For March, we will be learning about Transportation and all things that move.  Our dramatic play is going 
to change to a train station. 

 
Please be reminded that if your child has a cough or runny nose, kindly refrain from sending them to 

school.  We have had a few cases these last few weeks of congestion, coughs and runny noses, and this 
could cause us to go into outbreak status. It could also put our immunocompromised children at risk of 

getting sick.  I understand that this may be challenging but it is in the best interest of everyone to be extra 
cautious and stay home.  I have included our emoji systems chart for you to reference at home. If your 

child has any of those symptoms they are to stay home. 
 

St Patrick’s Day 
On March 17th and 18th, we will celebrate St. Patrick's Day. We will have some fun activities for the 

children. We are asking children to wear green or yellow. 
 

The Bread Lady 
On March 21st we will welcome the Bread Lady to our classroom.  It’s a great experience where children 
will learn all about the ingredients to make bread and then make their loaf.  We will need 4-5 volunteers 
for each class.  If you can volunteer please message me on Brightwheel.  All three classes will come on 

March 21st from 8:45 to 11:45. Please let us know if your child will not be attending. 
 

Eye Exams 
If your child hasn't seen an eye doctor, this is a great time of year to book an appointment.  Children's 

appointments are covered under Alberta Health Services.  If you haven't already taken your child in for an 
annual eye exam, please consider it. 


